ITEM 6

LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING
-
  


16 FEBRUARY 2012 

QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by members of the public of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any Committee.
Questioner:
Ann Freeman
Asked of:
Councillor Bill Stephenson (Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Finance and Business Transformation) 

Responded to by:
Councillor Margaret Davine (Portfolio Holder for Adult Social Care, Health and Well-being)

	Question 5:  
“Why does Harrow Council continue to refuse the request to investigate the neglect of people living in the units in Weldon Crescent, Greenhill Road, Field End Road and receiving Floating Housing Support from the Supporting People Service, over 10/11 years, that is prior to change to the new Provider, Richmond Fellowship? (The new service is gradually proving to be everything that a person with mental illness needs to feel at home and to be given confidence and skills to live independently).”



